SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER

Tuesday, September 16, 2014

PLEDGE

Robotics:  There will be a Robotics meeting on Wednesday, September 17th in the Robotics Room in the Career Center.  Veteran members, new members and students still interested in joining are welcome to attend!  Mrs. Dettloff will have the room open from 4-6:30 Come when you can! Go TEAM Fifteen Ninety Six!

Yearbook Fundraiser:  Last Friday fundraiser forms were handed out to students during7th hour.  This yearbook fundraiser is open to ANY student interested in earning a free yearbook or payment toward their 2015 yearbook.  The fundraiser runs all this week and next with completed forms AND money turned in by September 29th to Mrs. Menard in room 168.  Extra forms are available in the main office. 
Freshman Class Meeting:  There will be a Freshman class meeting in the Art room after school on Wednesday until 4:30. We will be planning and beginning the construction of our float and lobby props. 

Art Club: Due to homecoming commitments, Art Club will not be starting until Wednesday, October 8th.

SHACC:  There will be a SHACC Student Advisory Council Meeting on Friday September 19 at 3pm at the Sault Health Adolescent Care Center.  Please let SHACC know if you plan to attend.  Refreshments are provided.

Softball Strength Training: Strength and conditioning workouts for all Sault High softball players who are not playing a fall sport will be Mondays and Wednesdays after school from 3:15 to 4:00 in the weight room.  It is not mandatory.

Sophomore Executive Committee:  There will be a Sophomore Executive Committee meeting on Wednesday, September 17th from 3:00-4:00 in Room 162. Any sophomore interested in helping with Homecoming should attend.

College Visits:  Michigan Tech will be in the library today at 9 for any interested juniors and seniors.  You must stop into the Guidance Office prior to the visit and get a pass from Mrs. Pink.

Student Council:  Any students interested in joining Student Council are invited to attend the first meeting of the year, today at 3:00 P.M. in Mrs. Dale’s room 230.   Students of all grades are encouraged to attend.  If you have questions, please stop and see Mrs. Dale.

Students United:  Interested in volunteering?  Want to help make a positive change in your community and school?  Students United will be meeting this Wednesday and every Wednesday morning from 7 to 8 in Mrs. Menard’s room 168.  New members welcome!  

Juniors:  Sign up for the PSAT/NMSQT in the Guidance Office by September 23rd.  Cost is $14.00 for the test which will be administered on Wednesday, October 15th.
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School Pictures: School pictures will be taken of all seniors today regardless of whether you are using it for your senior photo.  It is necessary for your school ID.  They will be taken during your English class.  Remember, there is an online order option which allows for greater choice and custom packages for NO extra charge. 
Driver Education:  The second Segment II class will begin on Monday, September 22nd in room 160 from 3:15 to 5:15.  If you did not take Segment I at Sault High, there is a $60.00 fee that must be paid in advance of the first class.

Lunch:     French Toast, Strawberry Yogurt, Whole Grain Pizza, Meatball Sub, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:       Hashbrown Starz, Applesauce, Honey Grahams
